


The Commission then discussed potential acquisition of four parcels totaling approximately one 
acre on Professional Park Drive in Bright. Mike Perleberg said he would contact Dearborn 
County Commissioner Jim Thatcher to understand the Board of Commissioners' potential desire 
for the Redevelopment Commission to acquire the properties with a goal of returning to private 
ownership. 

Mike Perleberg shared research on potential residential development sites in the unincorporated 
area of Dearborn County which could be targeted for establishment of a Single Family 
Residential TIF District. Mr. Deaton discussed how this could catalyze residential housing 
development in the county. Mr. Mansfield and Mike Perleberg will meet with county elected 
le�ders to discuss their appetite for potential implementation of Single Family Residential TIF. 

Mr. Helms had to leave the meeting at this time. 

At approximately 9:48 a.m., remaining meeting attendees ended the strategy portion of the 
meeting and received a tour of the new Dyke Industries facility from general manager Pat Doyle. 
The talking tour ended at approximately 10: 10 a.m. and the special meeting ended without 
official adjournment action. 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Mike Perleberg, One Dearborn, Inc. 

James Deaton, President DCRC




